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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Mono County Hosts 2021 Supervisorial Redistricting Public Hearings 
Series of Bilingual Public Hearings to be Held Virtually and In-Person 

 
MONO COUNTY, Calif. (SEPTEMBER 16, 2021) – The Mono County Board of Supervisors is hosting a series 
of virtual and in-person public hearings to receive input and feedback on the 2021 Supervisorial 
Redistricting process.   
 
Mono County supervisorial district boundaries are the boundaries creating the five districts from which 
the Board of Supervisors are elected.  These boundaries are geographically redrawn every 10 years in line 
with the county’s population as reported by the U.S. Census, most recently conducted in 2020.  
Community input is extremely important to the redistricting process, which consists of a combination of 
Public Hearings, meetings, and independent work conducted by the general public and Mono County staff.   
 
Residents are encouraged to attend a Public Hearing, propose their individual redistricting plans, and 
provide input on the process itself. 
 
Public Hearing Details 
 

September 21, 2021; 1:00PM 
437 Old Mammoth Road 
Suite Z Meeting Room 
Mammoth Lakes, CA 93546 
 
October 19, 2021; 1:00PM 
437 Old Mammoth Road 
Suite Z Meeting Room 
Mammoth Lakes, CA 93546 
 

November 2, 2021; 1:00PM 
Mono County Courthouse Board Chambers 
278 Main Street, Bridgeport, CA 93517 
 
 
November 8, 2021; 6:30PM 
Location TBD (South County) 
 
 
 

All Public Hearings can also be accessed virtually, with participation via internet or by phone.  
Details can be found on the Mono County 2021 Redistricting website, accessed here: 
www.monocounty.ca.gov/redistricting.  Archived Public Hearings can be accessed on the Mono 
County YouTube Channel, here: https://www.youtube.com/c/MonoCounty. 
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